Stacy Radford

From: Paul Barnes

Sent: Tuesday, August 1, 2023 10:14 AM

To: Stacy Radford

Cc: Liz Burdick; Meredith Badalucca

Subject: RE: 23SITE7 - 69 Fitch Hill Road, Uncasville, CT
Liz,

I’'ve read the comments from NPU. In the unlikely event that there is a fire in all three buildings simultaneously, there
are contingency plans in place through a Mutual Aid Agreement with the area Fire Departments, as well as, the available
water flow on site.

Paul D. Barnes, Sr.
Fire Marshal/ EMD
Town of Montville

From: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 12:41 PM

To: Paul Barnes <PBarnes@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Liz Burdick <lIburdick@montville-ct.org>; Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>
Subject: 23SITE7 - 69 Fitch Hill Road, Uncasville, CT

Good Afternoon Paul,

Please see the attached comments received from Norwich Public Utilities regarding the above reference
Application. Please let me know if you will be making any additional comments with reference to this Application.

Thank You!

Stacy Radford

Administrative Assistant — Dept. of Land Use & Development
Town of Montville

310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382
Telephone: (860) 848-6779



